
July 1, 2024
Dear Second Grade Friend,

Can you believe it is almost time to come back to
school? I hope you have had a great summer and have
done many fun and exciting things. My family and I have
had lots of fun going to beaches, traveling in the
Southwest, hiking in Utah, and swimming in our pool.
I’ve had a great summer! However, I can’t wait to
start a new school year on August 27th !

I’ve been working hard this summer preparing our
classroom and creating many new fun school activities.
We are going to have such a great time together. We will
sing songs, read poetry, dance and create art projects, all
while learning so many wonderful new things.

I hope you will be able to come to school on
August 26th for the back-to-school social! You can see our
room, meet me, and see some friends. If you have your
supplies, you may bring them to school then. Until then, I
hope you enjoy your last weeks of summer vacation! See
you very soon!
Your Friend,
Mrs. Waterman


